                                        MCKINLEY CLA – Parent Letter
Dear Parents,
I am pleased to have your child in my class. In order for each student to have a successful year in French class, he/she will need to do the following:
· Be punctual and prepared. Bring all materials (school electronic device, a notebook and  pencils) to class everyday.

· Complete all classwork and homework assignments on time.

· Participate in class everyday.

· Behave appropriately all the time.

I am Sofia Ross. My Masters degrees in English Language and Literature, and French Language and Literature have given me opportunity to work as a certified teacher in St. Louis Public Schools.
I am asking that your child obtain supply of pencils and notebooks to be used exclusively for the French class. These materials will be instrumental in helping your child stay organized in class.

The subject curriculum is designed to built students’ conceptual and skill development in speaking, reading, listening and writing in French.

Throughout the year, I will employ a variety of strategies to engage your student such as: whole class lecture, small group activities, independent projects inquiry-based learning. Students must observe patterns and relationships, take tests, participate in discussions, verbalize and generalize. Students are expected to reflect and communicate their problem solving methods on regular bases.

Assessments will include reflection of the material though in class, tests and quizzes, projects, homework, class assignments and notebook entries. Assessments will be graded in the following areas; knowledge and understanding, application and reasoning, communication, and reflection and evaluation.
You should expect your child to have French homework 2 -3 times a week. Even if there is not a formal homework, students should spend at least 15 minutes per night reviewing their notes and practicing the vocabulary. Late work will be given half credit. There will be one week to submit any missed assignments due to absent without penalty. 
Students should have ability to communicate properly and desire to learn French. They have to make every effort to maintain their grades during the report period.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at school at 314 –773-0027 or email Sofia.Yakubovska@slps.org. I look forward to work with your child this year

